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If you believe that the City of White Rock has been unreasonable in its handling of your request, 
you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review our response. You have 30 
days from receipt of this notice to request a review by writing to: 
 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
3rd Floor, 756 Fort Street 
Victoria BC  V8W 1H2 
 

Should you decide to request a review, please provide the Commissioner’s office with: 
 

1. your name, address and telephone number; 
2. a copy of this letter; 
3. a copy of your original request sent to the City of White Rock; and 
4. the reasons or grounds upon which you are requesting the review. 
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From: Vu Tran
To: Jim Gordon
Cc: Guillermo Ferrero; Egan Davis; Eric Stepura
Subject: RE: Tree lights P"Quals to Pier and Three Trees on Marine East of Memorial Park
Date: Thursday, October 28, 2021 8:53:34 AM
Attachments: image001.jpg

Hi Jim,
 
The project requires archaeological permit from the provincial government, which takes 6-8 months
to complete. Currently, we are at the 2-month mark; therefore, the chances of having this project
complete by early December is close to nil.
 
If we can somehow get the archaeological permit from the provincial government by early next
week, then we can sole source for contractor and supplier to get the electrical trenching work done
by end of November and installing the lights by early December.
 
 
Best regards,
 
Vu Tran, P.Eng.

Project Engineer, City of White Rock 
Tel: 604.541.2203 | www.whiterockcity.ca
The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the individual(s) or entity(ies) to which it is addressed and may
contain information that is confidential and/or privileged or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any copying, review,
retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by individual(s) or entities other
than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this information in error, please notify the City of White Rock and
destroy any copies of this information. Thank you.

 

From: Jim Gordon <JGordon@whiterockcity.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 5:07 PM
To: Vu Tran <VTran@whiterockcity.ca>
Cc: Guillermo Ferrero <GFerrero@whiterockcity.ca>; Egan Davis <EDavis@whiterockcity.ca>; Eric
Stepura <EStepura@whiterockcity.ca>
Subject: Tree lights P'Quals to Pier and Three Trees on Marine East of Memorial Park
Importance: High
 
Hi Vu:
 
I know you have been working on the archaeological permits for the tree lights from P’Quals to the
Pier and the three trees east of Memorial Park.  Any chance we can have this done by early
December?  If you clear all the approvals, I will check the Purchasing Policy and I think I can sole
source the light supply and installation.
 
Please let me know ASAP
 
Thanks
 



Jim
 
Jim Gordon  P.Eng.
Director of Engineering and Municipal Operations,
City of White Rock
877 Keil Street, White Rock, BC V4B 4V6
Tel: 604.541.2181 | www.whiterockcity.ca
 

 
The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the individual(s) or entity(ies) to which it is addressed and may
contain information that is confidential and/or privileged or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any copying, review,
retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by individual(s) or entities other
than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this information in error, please notify the City of White Rock and
destroy any copies of this information. Thank you.

 




